
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  All Principals and Assistant Principals 
 
FROM: Audrey Lewis, Chairperson  
  Sherry Smith Fellowship Committee 
 
RE:  Sherry Smith Fellowship Application 
 
DATE:  April 8, 2010 
 
 
Please distribute the enclosed applications to ALL teachers who are interested in applying 
for the Sherry Smith Fellowship award.  The application must be returned to the District 
Office by Friday, April 30, 2010.  The winner’s name will be announced on or before 
May 14, 2010. 

The recipient of the fellowship award receives a $3,000.00 stipend for summer travel in 
order to expand their personal learning/teaching opportunities.   Last year's recipient, 
Anthony Duane Clum (George W. Munroe Elementary) traveled and explored areas of 
Northern Mexico and the Western United States, in particular the regions of Arizona, 
California and Northern Mexico and is sharing his wonderful experiences within the 
reading and science curriculums he is teaching to his students.  

Thank you for ensuring that ALL teachers are made aware of this fantastic opportunity. If 
you have any questions, please contact Parent Services at 850-627-9651, ext. 1265. 
 


